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Not allowing vote by mail only hurts the most marginalized people in our community-

people with disabilities, people without transportation, the elderly, etc. 

This measure only serves to further SUPPRESS the votes of Oregon's people. 

SHAME on anyone who supports this. It simply goes along with everything else this 

administration is doing to keep the small people down and to make the wealthy 

richer.  

Val Valo 


